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MESSAGE 
 

It gives me immense pleasure to extend my sincere wishes to the 

staff and students of your school, for bringing out this amazing 

publication of the school magazine.  

This publication reflects the hard work, creativity and talent of the 

students and teachers, who are committed towards creating a rich 

learning environment. In today’s fast growing world, education 

holds the key to unlock new opportunities and it is heartening to 

see students using platforms like this magazine to express their 

ideas, thoughts and desires. 

I urge all the students to stay motivated & curious and embrace 

new challenges with determination. This magazine is a proof of 

your abilities and I am convinced that each one of you will 

continue to contribute positively to the society in your own unique 

way. 

Wishing all the editors associated with the publication of the 

school magazine a grand success and also heartiest 

congratulations to the school. Wishing everyone continued success 

in all your upcoming endeavors. 

 

(Vikas Mahajan) 

 


